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School is Cool 





 The following are ideas that have been used by many parents for extra practice at home:





Shaving cream letters- place shaving cream in a baking pan and let your child use their fingers to write their letters and sight words





Rainbow words- let your child create a poster of their name, sight words or alphabet using markers or crayons.  Be sure to hang the poster in a place that your child will be able to read over them frequently.





Play “I’m Thinking of a Word”- for example “I’m thinking of a word that starts with the /b/ or /t/ sound” (“ball” or “table”) and give a clue for each object.  A game like this can even be played during a car trip or at the grocery store. This practice helps with letter sounds and letter recognition.����
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    Making Learning Fun
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    This Months Topics





	


Hello kindergarten families! Welcome to room 228 ( 


	I am excited to be a part of your child’s learning and new experiences.  Over the next few weeks we will be learning about each other and some of our favorite things. We will be working on name writing and alphabet writing!





  


	You can help your child find letters anywhere – at home, at the store, on the ride or walk to school! Look for letters on signs, food products and things in your home and neighborhood!


Thank you for all your help at home!!  Your effort does make a difference!!


 ~ Mrs. Lord








Note from 


            The Teacher











Every week we will learn new “sight words” and letters and sounds!


We will be learning about apples and a special man in history: Johnny Appleseed.


 We will be working on the workshop model in reading, writing and math.
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Room 228 Classroom Newsletter 

















Important Topics








Here are a few things about our classroom that I would like to discuss.  Feel free to write me a note or leave me a message anytime if you have any questions.





• The children have been working hard learning our rules and routines and adjusting to the classroom.  They have already made friends and are feeling more comfortable navigating the school.   





• Donations 


Throughout the year I may request things we can use in the classroom:


 Thank you all for your donations thus far! I will keep you updated as needs arise!





• Snack Time


Every day we will have snack time in the classroom.  Please provide your child with a healthy snack and/or drink that they can have with the rest of the class.  The children are NOT allowed to share snacks.  


  


SCHOLASTIC BOOK ORDERS


This month’s Scholastic book order will be due on Friday September 18th.  Our class code to set up an account online is on the top of the flyer, as well as the website scholastic.com/readingclub. You may also send in a Check made to Scholastic with the order in their red folder.  THANK YOU

















Upcoming Events











Look for books at the library by some of our favorite authors:





Tomie De Paola


Marc Brown


Robert Munsch


Dr. Seuss


Eric Carle


Gail Gibbons





Happy Reading!!!
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** NO SCHOOL September 4 & 7 **





Open House/Curriculum night September 16 – 6:30-8:00





Friday Sept 18th Scholastic book order due date





Thursday Sept 24th Early Release Dismissal 12:45

















Check out this website for great letter, sound and reading practice:





www.starfall.com
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